Join us on our Open Days to see what we can offer.
Open Days for pupils starting in September 2018 are:
Thursday 21st September 2017 9:30am
Thursday 28th September 2017 1:30pm
Wednesday 4th October 2017 6:00pm

If you can’t make these dates, please contact us.

We look forward to welcoming you to our community.




The school combines ambitious high standards with a close-knit, family-
focused community.

We benefit from a modern building and expansive grounds.
We offer flexible before and after school care; 07.45 — 17.45.
In 2017, our writing progress was in the top 25% in the country.
In our July 2017 Parent Survey:

100% thought their child was happy at school

100% thought their child was well looked after
100% thought their child was well taught

“Overall a fantastic school with a friendly feel to it.” (Y4 parent)

“My child has improved massively since being at school and really enjoys
going.” (YR parent)




